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Bubble closure 

We want to extend a big thank you to all of 

our Y5/6 bubble and their families for helping 

us swiftly and safely close our bubble 

yesterday morning. 

It has been so impressive to see these children 

already busy with their Remote Learning in 

Google Classroom. We look forward to 

‘seeing’ them through Google Meet for their 

live check in sessions and wellbeing meetings 

next week. 
 

Safety of the community continues to be our 

top priority at this time. Many of you have 

passed on messages of appreciation for the 

safety measures in place and Remote 

Learning provision. Hopefully these things will 

help to limit the impact of this illness on our 

school community. 
 

With this in mind, we encourage those of you 

who haven’t already received your 

vaccinations to now do so. Additionally, 

please follow the procedures if your child or 

any member of your household exhibits 

symptoms. 
 

Anyone with symptoms needs to book a PCR 

test and the rest of the household and 

childcare bubble should isolate. 

 
 

Please continue to follow our procedures and 

all of the government guidelines. Let’s work 

together to keep each other safe and see an 

end to this situation.  

 

 

 

 

 

PHOTO: Relaxing with friends at playtime. 

Coronavirus (COVID-19) Safety 

Measures     

For information on our control measures 

across all Aspire schools, please check 

the Aspire website Coronavirus      

If you need to report a positive pupil 

test out of school hours please click on 

the link below: 

 

www.nansledanschool.org/web 

tel 01637 829298 

 

Thank you for your ongoing support, 

Mrs Vicky Dilnot 
Head of School 

School Trip Payments & Packed Lunches 

If your child is in KS2, they are due to go on a 

school trip via coach later this term. Please 

note, the payment system for this will not open 

until Monday. 

Children in YR, Y1 & Y2 will all be ordered a 

school packed lunch on the days of their 

excursions. These will also be provided for any 

pupil in KS2 eligible for Free School Meals. 

 

Car Park 

Please can we remind parents that the car park 

is for staff parking and disabled access only.  We 

have had numerous reports of parents using the 

car park including the disabled spaces which 

has prevented genuine people from accessing 

them.  Please be considerate.  Thank you 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=rVOWGVbBBUq60whMGjC2GNQzh8GyMTBDlM8-H3wZjiVUQkxWNlFMSVlQQk5YNlFGS0RKWUFVRVVZRi4u
http://www.aspireacademytrust.org/1434/coronavirus-covid-19
http://www.nansledanschool.org/web

